
 

 

We hope the children enjoy all the exciting activities we have 
planned for Science week. This year’s theme is ‘connections’. I have 
created an exciting new challenge for you to attempt over the next 
few weeks. As it’s a great opportunity to work together on this as 
a family, entries will not need to be submitted until we return after 
the Easter break.  

The children need to create an object/presentation that demonstrates 
connections. The children will all be given an opportunity to 
present their project to the whole school in a special assembly.  

You could: 

• Build a bridge of your own or a model of an existing 
bridge. 

• Demonstrate how particles move and connect  
• Explain how the brain makes connections  
• Demonstrate how magnets work  
• Demonstrate how telephones work  
• Create an electrical circuit  

All participants will be awarded with a certificate and 10 house 
points for entering. The winner will be awarded the St Marys 
Young Scientist award. This is a new award that will be presented 
to a budding scientist every year during science week.  

 

Good luck everyone!  

 


